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March 22, 2023 

 

To: Cindy Davis, Chair 

 ICC Nominating Committee 

 C/O Will Coffman, Esq. 

 International Code Council 

 900 Montclair Road 

 Birmingham, AL  35213 

 

 

Dear Chairperson Davis,  

The membership of the New York State Building Officials Conference (NYSBOC) is pleased to 

present this endorsement letter in support to the candidacy of Steven L. McDaniel, CPCA for re-election to 

the At Large position on the ICC Board of Directors. 

Steve has served as President of a NYSBOC, as well as on many various committees within New 

York State and the ICC.  He is currently Chairman of NYSBOC’s Code Development Committee and part of 

the NYSBOC Legislative Committee. Steve has been a driving force for code development and education for 

many years. He is the type of person, who through many years of hard work and determination, has proven 

to be a loyal and dedicated professional. We are all gratefully for the work he has done and continues to do 

for our organization.  

It is our believe that Steve will continue to serve as a tireless professional in representation of the 

ICC and continue his devotion to code professionals and to code development. Please accept our enthusiastic 

endorsement of Steven L. McDaniel. 

Thank you for your consideration pertaining to this matter.  

 

Sincerely,  

  

Marty Moseley  

President to:  

New York State Building  

Officials Conference  

 


